



Newsletter for Boots "N" Buckles

February 1990

Presidents Message

Hi, my name is Shirley Johnson. I have been a member of Boots & Buckles for 2 years. I was Secretary the last six months. I am now honored to be the President of this fine Dance Club, and am also blessed with an outstanding Board of Directors. They are Al and Jan Barbabe, Jim Berberick, and Gail Cone as Directors-at-large, and Corky Walker - Vice President, Fred Polkinghorn - Vice President of Membership, Howard Noel - Treasurer, and Cindy Vincent - Secretary.

In order for me to do a good job I will need the support of everyone. Please give me or any board member any new suggestions you have to improve the club - anything you would like to see changed, or special dances you would like to have, etc. This is your club, so in order for any changes to be made we need your input. Let's all pitch in to make this a Happy and Fun year.



Valentines Dance

The dance on February 9 will be our Valentines Dance. A table of sweets will be set up for your enjoyment. Of course, red and white will be the colors of the night. Come early if you would like to help set up, and stay late to help clean up. Wear something red and plan to have a good time at this special dance!

Membership Renewal Time

Club Membership Renewal

March is the month for our annual membership renewal. Please follow these directions to renew your membership in Boots 'N Buckles.

- 1. Tear off the front page of the news letter with your mailing address label.
- 2. Verify that the name and address on your mailing label is correct. If not, please print corrections in the space provided.
- Attach to the renewal application a check for \$12.00 per year for each member.
- 4. Bring your application with your check to any Friday night dance, or mail to Boots 'N Buckles.
- 5. After processing, you will receive a new membership card.

New Dance Spot

Sidekicks is a new Country Western club that has recently opened in San Jose. The club in located on Santa Clara Street near the Guadalupe Parkway.

Dance lessons are offered on Tuesday and Thursday nights from 8 - 9:30 with the band Silverado playing afterwards.

Silverado also plays on Friday and Saturday nights from 9 to 1:30. Try out this new dance club - there are never enough places for C/W fans.

.

QUICK STEPPERS

The Country Quick Steppers will hold two dances in February. The February 3 dance will be held at the Veterans Memorial Building at 1455 Madison in Redwood City. The 17 dance will be held at Bowditch Middle School, 1300 Beach Park Blvd. in foster City. Dances begin at 8:30pm.

Swing Dance Lessons

Steve and Tammy Rebello will be giving dance lessons in February. On Monday, from Feb. 5 - 26, beginning West Coast Swing and Intermediate and Advanced Hustle lessons will be given in Los Altos. The lesons will be given at the American Legion Hall. Cost is \$16.

On Tuesdays, from Feb 6 - 27, West Coast Swing lessons will be featured in Fremont at the Fremon Senior Center. Cost is \$15. Call (415) 792-8457 for information.

Bob Hubbard as Sunday DJ at Swiss Park

Bob Hubbard will be hosting the following dances at Swiss Park. February 4, March 4 and 18 - all are Sunday afternoons. The dances run from 4 to 8pm. Cost is \$3 single, \$5 per couple.

Food will be available from 5 to 7 pm.

Bob also announces and special Saturday Night Dance on Feb 17 from 8pm to 1 am.

Clogging Classes

Clogging Classes with Sue London will begin February 7. Beginners lessons will be from 7 to 8pm, Easy Inter/Intermediate from 8 to 9pm, and Intermediate/Advanced from 9 to 10pm. The cost is \$20 per person for an 8 week session, all others \$3 per person per week.

These lessons are given at Stonegate Elementary School on Sherlock south of Tully in San Jose. Call Sue London (408) 224-4315.

Lessons at Cowtown

Christine Eichin, and George and Debbie Schattle are giving lessons at Cowtown each Wednesday and Thursday evening at 7:30. A live band begins at 9pm so students can stay to practice their new dance steps.

.

In addition to these lessons, a Sunday class is also offered. Lessons will be from 4:30 to 5:45. A live band will begin to play at 6pm.

A special class will be featured on Sunday February 25 - The Kamekazzi. Because of the length of this dance, it will begin at 3:30 pm. This will be the only early dance lesson scheduled for Sunday.

Dance at Buck Norred

Wayne and Lynette Harry are offering Monday night classes at Buck Norred Ranch. Buck Norred Ranch is located in south San Jose on 350 Bernal Road. Class is every Monday night from 7:30 to 9:30. The charge is \$5 per person.